
  

Middle School Christmas 

Party and Gift Exchange   

On Thursday, December 22, 2016, the 
6th, 7th, and 8th graders will celebrate with a 
Christmas party at 10:15 am in the Dining Hall. 
 
Along with music and refreshments, each class will 
have its own Christmas gift exchange.  In order to 
participate we ask that each student bring in a 
wrapped gift valued at $10 by Friday, December 
16th to your homeroom.  $10 gift or gift card can be 
anything age-appropriate (for a boy or girl) 
 
If you would like to donate any food for the party, 
please let your Parent Coordinator know.  The items 
needed are listed below. 
 
6th grade           Fruit & Water   
7th grade           Donuts 
8th grade           Cookies 

 
 

Christmas Gifts for  



Middle School Teachers 

 

We would like to give our so deserving teachers a 
GROUP Christmas Gift …We will give to all the 6, 
7 & 8th grade homeroom teachers….and all other 
middle school teachers. 
 
This is strictly voluntary a suggestion of $20.00 per 
child would be greatly appreciated, however, any 
amount will do. All the students’ names will be on 
the cards.  Would you kindly please send your 
donation back to the main office with your child’s 
name and the homeroom mom’s (cash please) 
before Friday December 16, 2016. 
 
Thank You in Advance for your contribution... 
If you have any questions or concerns please 
contact us. 
 
Merry Christmas from your Parent Coordinators:  

6th- Kathryn Dillon, Wayne Grant, Beni Overbeck, Erin Shea  
7th- Valerie Boyd, Jen Brindise, Stephanie Chojnacki, Joann 
Pfaffenberger, Jackie Marvin 
8th- Lisa Aiello, Gwen Belcher, Megin Campbell, Lisa 
Devaney, Amy Gentile, Amanda Ryckman  


